
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

10th December 2019 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Firstly, I would like to say a huge thank you from myself and staff at Mary Webb School with supporting your child’s 
engagement in the DofE Bronze award so far. It’s been really positive to see students talk enthusiastically about their 
activities choices using the activity logs to keep track. If your child has not yet done this or has misplaced their activity 
logs, please ensure this is done, as it will form part of key evidence to upload to eDofE once they have finished their 
activity section. 
 
To access activity logs go onto the Mary Webb School website - https://www.marywebbschool.com/duke-of-
edinburgh/ and download from the selected section under ‘Activity Logs’. I need to impress upon you the importance 
of your child keeping track, using the Activity Logs plus gathering additional evidence to help support completion of 
each section. Please note that incomplete evidence and/or failure to keep track and upload to eDofE within the 
deadlines set will likely result in your child doing their expedition next academic year. 
 
Indeed, the positive uptake of DofE has meant that we will now be running two assessed expeditions in June and this 
letter is to also informing you that your child has been allocated a group on: 
 
Expedition B: Sunday 21st June to Monday 22nd June 
 
Naturally we need to confirm groupings of both expeditions in the next few weeks so if you can sign and return the 
slip to confirm your child’s attendance on specified expedition date by Friday 13th December would be appreciated. 
 
Once again, many thanks for your support and efforts and as always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact the school or myself via email: jseager@marywebbschool.com 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

J Seager      
           
Mr J Seager 
Mary Webb School DofE Manager   
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I can confirm my child will be participating in Expedition B: Sunday 21st June to Monday 22nd June 

 
Parent/Carer Name:     Student Name:  
 
 
Parent/Carer signed:     Student signed: 

 
 
Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award 2019-2020 
 

Please return your slip to the School Office or Mr Seager by Friday 13th December, 2019. JS/LB
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